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Registration Open for Fall Symposium 2011 - No Child Left Behind, Ten Years
Later

	Registration for the Fall 2011 Symposium is open. On November 10th, 2011, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., The Rutgers Law

Record, BarBri and The Rutgers Institute for Professional Education will host a symposium on the No Child Left Behind Act.

Professors, Education law experts, and practitioners will congregate at Rutgers School of Law ? Newark to discuss the effect of the

No Child Left behind Act upon public education law, policy and practice, focusing on emergent legal and policy issues. Attorneys

can earn CLE credit for a fee. For all others, admission to the event is free. A dinner reception will be provided following the

symposium. For more information, e-mail The Rutgers Law Record at lawrecord@lawrecord.com.

Click here for more information, directions and registration -->
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